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Recommendation:


This sub-committee recommends that a script be written by the Database Administrator (DBA) of Marshall University that identifies Multiple ID/PIDMs.  Once the Multiple ID/PIDMs are located, the office with the highest priority on record, based upon the data ownership matrix referenced in the Marshall University Banner Oversight Committee Policies and Procedure, is responsible for contacting the individual to obtain documentation of the correct ID/PIDM number.  

The Procedures for the resolution of Multiple ID/PIDM (pending approval from BOC) will be utilized from this point forward to resolve the Multiple ID/PIDM issue. 

